
 

Joseph Leckie 

Academy 
 
July 11th 2019         
 
Dear Parents / Carers        
 
I am writing to remind you that the Academy will close for the summer holidays on Friday, July 19th 2019 at 
lunchtime (12.00 noon).  Lunch will be available as usual for those students who wish to eat at this time before going 
home. It would be helpful if you stressed to your child(ren) that they should go straight home when they leave the 
Academy’s site and not to visit other schools to pick up siblings until the usual finish time. 
 

The new term for students will begin on Tuesday, September 3rd 2019 at the following times: 
Years 7 and 12 – 8.30 am 

Years 8, 9, 10, 11 and 13 – 10.30 am 
 

Punctuality is very important so please would you stress this to your child and remind them that they should be on 

the Academy’s site by 8.35am. Lateness will result in a lunchtime detention. If travelling by car to the Academy, 

please leave plenty of time due to the heavy traffic in the area near to the Academy at this time. 

 

On the reverse of this letter I have printed the Academy’s uniform for your information.  Please ensure that your 

child has all of the required uniform and wears it every day to the Academy. In addition, he / she will need to have a 

pen, pencil and ruler so that they can complete their work in lessons. Should you require further information on the 

Academy’s uniform this is on the Academy’s website: 

https://www.josephleckieacademy.co.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=20 

May I also draw your attention to extreme hair fashions including unnaturally dyed / coloured or patterned hair as 
well as tracks or tram lines in the hair or eyebrows, all of which are unacceptable and should have grown out or been 
removed by the time students return on Tuesday, September 3rd 2019. Any piercings will need to be removed as they 
are a health and safety risk. 
 
Finally, on behalf of everyone at Joseph Leckie Academy, may I wish you all a very relaxing and restful holiday and 
thank you for the support you have given to the staff during the last twelve months, which is very much appreciated? 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Keith Whittlestone 
Principal 
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